

**Student Government Association  
Minutes**



**I. Call to order:**

**II. Roll Call:** Oakley Gorman, Justin Knarr, Lilly Ulsh, Carter Route, David Young, Nautica Brown, Dan Storrs, Ash Mangieri, Ethan Hinshaw, Cody Ranck, Marissa Allen, Dylan Lawrick, Kyra Keefer, Mikaela Dioguardi, Dr. Dodson-Webster

a. Excused:

**III. Motion to approve last week's Minutes:** Oakley Gorman

- a. So move: Justin Knarr
- b. Second: David Young
- c. Passes

**IV. Officer Reports**

- a. President: (Oakley Gorman)
  - i. I will be emailing Chief Perry to discuss parking details.
- b. Vice President (Justin Knarr)
  - i. If you are new, you need to join a committee. Please contact me to join one.
- c. Treasurer (Carter Route)
  - i. COF Balance: - \$9,750
  - ii. SGA Balance: - \$69,982.36
- d. Parliamentarian (Lillian Ulsh)
  - i. We have three new applications today.
- e. PR Director (Nautica Brown)
  - i. I hope your week is great. We are planning Spring Fling. It is coming along nicely and if you are interested, join the PR committee to be more involved in it. Send me your time schedule ASAP so we can set up a meeting time.

- f. Secretary (Mayson Bryant)
  - i. N/A
- g. Director of Technology (David Young)
  - i. I posted the minutes as always.
  - ii. I will be getting Involve on the website.

## V. Committee Reports

- a. University Committee Reports:
  - i. Commonwealth University (CU) Senate:
    - 1. N/A
  - ii. Academic Policy Committee:
    - 1. No report
  - iii. IT Subcommittee:
    - 1. We met Tuesday to talk on AI policies. We are going over more stuff more next meeting.
  - iv. Student Affairs and Admissions Committee:
    - 1. N/A
  - v. CCSI:
    - 1. N/A
  - vi. Local Mansfield Assembly:
    - 1. No report
  - vii. DEI Committee:
    - 1. N/A
  - viii. Committee on Finance (COF): (Carter Route)
    - 1. We are meeting this Friday. There are two requests.
  - ix. Student Success and Campus Life Committee:
    - 1. N/A
  - x. Bylaw Committee: (Lilly Ulsh)

1. I'm looking for members, so if you're interested, reach out. It is very easy.

xi. Food Committee: (Dan Storrs)

1. We meet on Monday next week. Free food at the meeting, 430pm in Upper Manser

xii. Fundraising Committee:

1. N/A

xiii. Commencement Committee:

1. N/A

## VI. House of Representatives

a. ACDA:

- i. We met yesterday. Dr. Rose presented about financial literacy.

b. BSU: (N/A)

- i. N/A

c. Carontawan: (N/A)

- i. N/A

d. E-Sports Club: (Helen Brackel)

- i. N/A

e. FHP (Future Healthcare Professionals): (Natalie Drumm)

- i. N/A

f. Flashlight: (N/A)

- i. N/A

g. Geoscience club: (Natalie Bliss)

- i. N/A

h. IFC: (Dylan Larwick)

- i. IFC will start tabling next week for the blood drive. Please come donate blood.
- ii. Larry Mansfield will be signing a check to give the top three organizations with the most donations money. The organization in first will receive \$300, second will receive \$150, and third will receive \$50.

i. Mansfield Opera Theater (MOT): (Hayley Skillens)

- i. N/A

j. MU Cheer Team: (Kyra Keefer)

- i. We are planning a fundraiser bake sale. We don't when yet though.
- ii. Open gyms will start soon. I will share details when I get them.

k. Musical Theatre Organization (MTO): (Hannah Confalone)

- i. N/A
- l. MUSVO: (N/A)
  - i. N/A
- m. Panhellenic Council: (Brittany Tiffany)
  - i. N/A
- n. PCMEA: (Cody)
  - i. No report
- o. Photography Club: (N/A)
  - i. N/A
- p. Political Science Club: (Dan Storrs)
  - i. Good meeting yesterday. We recently posted on Instagram and Facebook about the new administration.
  - ii. We are planning to host the Reagan film on February 28th at 6:30pm in the Spruce MPR.
- q. Psychology Club: (N/A)
  - i. We are planning fundraising and community service.
  - ii. We meet on Tuesdays at 3:30pm in South Hall 211.
- r. ROTARACT: (N/A)
  - i. N/A
- s. SAAC: (Marissa)
  - i. We are planning Mountie Madness. We will need teams from other organizations
  - ii. We meet on Thursdays at 7pm.
  - iii. The PSAC conference will be coming and voting on that will be soon.
- t. SAGA: (N/A)
  - i. N/A
- u. Snow Sports Club (SSC):
  - i. N/A
- v. SPSEA: (Morgan Joner)
  - i. N/A
- w. Steadman Studios: (Isaac Braucht)
  - i. We meet on Wednesdays in Butler 202 at 5pm.
  - ii. Mountiestock is being planned
  - iii. Looking at going to a conference April.
- x. Student Dietetic Association (SDA): (N/A)
  - i. N/A
- y. WNTE:
  - i. N/A

## VII. Old Business

- a. N/A
  - i. N/A

## **VIII. New Business**

- a. Motion to present applicants (Lilly Ulsh)
  - ii. Second: Oakley
  - iii. Discussion about: Ash
  - iv. Discussion about: Martina
  - v. Motion for unanimous consent
  - vi. Second: Carter
  - v. Passes
  - vi. Motion retracted

## **IX. Senator Comments**

- a. N/A

## **X. Faculty Representative**

- a. No report

## **XI. Advisor (Mr. DuBord)**

- a. N/A

## **XII. Announcements**

- a. (Lilly Ulsh) On behalf of The Flashlight, we are looking for members. We meet on Wednesdays at 4:30pm in Alumni 314. We publish fiction, nonfiction, politics, and poems.

## **XIII. Public Q & A**

- a. N/A

## **XIV. Adjournment**

- i. Passes at 6:21